From: sonathan sa!-|

Sent: 15 February 2021 15:43

To: Planning

Subject: 2020/5566P THIS REPLACES PREVIOUS EMAIL FROM JONATHAN SALE, GARA
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

20 Glenhurst Avenue London NW5 1PS

| am emailing on behalf of Glenhurst Residents about the above planning application for the proposed development
of flats on the site of the Quickfit Garage in Gordon House Road. The arguments against this are familiar and have
been made in previous applications, among them being loss of privacy to existing homes. The lack of affordable
housing is perhaps the most serious criticism. We look forward to this current application being, as before, turned
down.

To the comments above, already made by me, | should add that the reference number on the “comment” section of
the website is not recognised. In addition, the telephone of Patrick Marfleet on the notice next the the proposed
development was not, when we telephoned on Monday 15, answered by him or an answering machine.

Jonathan Sale

Chair, Glenhurst Avenue Residents’ Association



